
   Vereins Quilt Guild 

January 2020 Newsletter  

January Meeting  

 
Jan. 18, 2020  

Doors open at 8:30 am  

Meeting begins  

At 9:00 am  
   

Location:  

Zion Lutheran Church  

2020 Set Up/ 
Take-Down 

 

JanuaryτAnything Goes 
FebruaryτCut-Ups 
MarchτWooly Bee 
AprilτGarden Bee 
MayτQueen Bees & 
 Bee Artful 
JuneτSew Busy Bee 
JulyτFat Quarter Bee 
AugustτEPP Bee 
Septemberτ
Stumblebees 
OctoberτThimblebees &  
 Scrap Happy Bee 

Happy New Year! 
²ŜƭŎƻƳŜ нлнл ŀƴŘ ŀ ǿƘƻƭŜ ƴŜǿ ŘŜŎŀŘŜΗ  L ǎǳǊŜ ƘƻǇŜ ƛǘ ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ Ŧƭȅ 
by as quickly as 2019 did!  We sure have an exciting year ahead.  I 
hope that many of you are getting ready or almost ready for our 
2020 Quilt Show, Gemütliche Quilts in Texas!  I googled the mean-
ƛƴƎ ŀƎŀƛƴΧŀƴŘ ƛǘ ǘǊŀƴǎƭŀǘŜǎ ǘƻ ŎƻȊȅΣ ŎƻƳŦƻǊǘŀōƭŜΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŀƴǘΣ 
ŦǊƛŜƴŘƭȅΧǿƘƛŎƘ ƛǎ ǿƘŀǘ ƻǳǊ ǉǳƛƭǘǎ ŀǊŜ ŀƴŘ ŘŜǎŎǊƛōŜǎ ƻǳǊ DǳƛƭŘ ǉǳƛǘŜ 
well too.  I am looking forward to how awesome this show will be.  
We have had great shows in our past and I see them getting better 
and even better every show. 
This year will bring many opportunities to step forward and volun-
teer for service in our Guild.  I had Sandy Birdlebough tell me that 
she and another lady will be hosting our Guild meetings.  But, as 
they both travel some, they would like help to cover during those 
times.  So, for everyone that enjoys coffee and tea during our 
break, please volunteer to be a helper.  There are still some areas 
to volunteer to help make the 2020 Quilt Show another success for 
our Guild.  I am also looking for at least two to host the Spring Re-
treat.  Then, just when you think the year has only started, it is 
time to look forward to the coming years and we will need officers. 
It is hard to believe that this is my last year as your President.  
¢ƛƳŜ ŦƭƛŜǎ ǿƘŜƴ ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ŦǳƴΦ  LŦ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŘǳŎƪŜŘ ŀƴŘ 
tried not to be an officer, take my word for it.  It is a wonderful op-
portunity and we are blessed with a great guild.  Plus, if I can do it, 
anyone can do it! 
L ƘŀǾŜ ǎŜǘ ŀ ŦŜǿ Ǝƻŀƭǎ ŦƻǊ ƳȅǎŜƭŦ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΧǿƻǊƪ ƭŜǎǎΣ Ǉƭŀȅ ƳƻǊŜΣ 
enjoy every moment, make memories, ride as much as possible, 
and complete more quilts!  These may seem trivial to some and 
quite lofty to others, but I must start somewhere.  The rug was 
ǇǳƭƭŜŘ ƻǳǘ ŦǊƻƳ ǳƴŘŜǊ ƳŜ ƛƴ нлмф ǿƛǘƘ {ǘŜǾŜƴΩǎ ŘƛŀƎƴƻǎƛǎ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ 
ŘƻƴΩǘ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ƭŜǘ ŀƴȅ ƳƻƳŜƴǘ ǎƭƛǇ ōȅΦ 
IŜǊŜΩǎ Ƴȅ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ȅƻǳΦ  CƛƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ ƧƻȅΗ  IƻǇŜŦǳƭƭȅ ǘƘŀǘ 
will be not just in your quilting but in many aspects of your life.  
Keep in mind the Gemütliche Quilts in Texas.  Be 
cozy, comfortable, pleasant and friendly!  Joy will 
find you! 
Until we meet again, tighten up the cinches and 
keep the needle threaded! 

 
 

Gemütliche, LeAnn 

A Few Words from  

Our President  

By  
LeAnn 
Segner 
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VQG Board meeting 
Monday, January 27th 

2:00 p.m. 
One Quilt Place 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you have some news or an ad for the 
VQG February newsletter?   

Deadline to get information in will be 
Saturday, February 1st. 

Send your news to: 
Karen Loeffler  830-990-4454 

Or 830-456-4123 
karenjo56@gmail.com 

Ads are $5.00 a month or $50 for the year. 

Have you sold your 
raffle tickets yet??? 
Be sure to turn your money 
and ticket stubs in to Liz 
Paul.  If you need more tick-
ets, she can help you! 
Every ticket you sell helps 
our guild! 

   Save Your 
   Poptops!!!!  

    

   Bring them to our  
   monthly guild meet
   ings.  We have a con
   -tainer for you to   
   put them in.  All the 
pop tops we collect go to help raise 
funds for Ronald McDonald Houses. 


